
Visitor Notice 
 

Please  note that our Visitor Centre & Café will be 
closed from Monday April 25th while we carry out 
essential repairs on the building and upgrade our 

facilities. 
 

Cuerden View Café will be moving to a temporary 
home in the Walled Orchard located off our 

Berkeley Drive Car Park while works are carried 
out. 


